

24 March 2023

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 9 March 2023 regarding the high-level meeting on the role of zero waste as a transformative solution in achieving the sustainable development goals to be convened on Thursday, 30 March 2023 at 10:00 am in the General Assembly Hall, I have the honour to transmit herewith the programme of the event.

The high-level meeting is an opportunity for member states to share good practices and raise awareness on national, regional, and local zero waste initiatives in contributing to the preservation of natural resources with the aim to achieve sustainable development.

For further information, your office may contact Mr. Ali Al-Hashmi (ali.al-hashmi@un.org), Adviser on the Sustainable Development Team in my Office.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba KŐRÖSI

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York